
The Federations of Beckwithshaw, Kettlesing Felliscliffe and Ripley Endowed
CE Primary Schools

Wednesday 21st May 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,

The Great Yorkshire Show – Federation Trip – Friday 11th July 2025

Following on from my previous communication, and taking on board parents 
feedback, we have looked to organise a coach for the trip, however we are 
unfortunately unable to book coaches for this day due to lack of availability. With this 
in mind, we will now offer the following options:

Option A – Parents can collect a wristband from school prior to the 11th July and take
their children to the event. There will be no requirement to register on the day and 
you agree to take full responsibility for your child on Friday 11th July 2025.

Option B –Parents can drop off their child at Fodder for 9:30am and collect from 
Fodder at 3pm, as previously communicated. Your child will then remain with the 
school party for the duration of the day.

Option C – If neither of the above are options, you agree to drop your child at 
Beckwithshaw School for a Learning Outside the Classroom Day. Beckwithshaw 
school will be open from 8am – 3:30pm on this day.

Parents choosing option B and C will be required to bring a packed lunch, snack, 
and water bottle to the event. 

Children must be in full school uniform and will be provided with a high viz once 
registered. We suggest children wear sensible walking shoes (trainers, walking 
boots, or wellington boots, depending on the weather) and bring a small backpack, 
that they can comfortably carry around for the day with the following items in:

Packed lunch

Water bottle

Lightweight raincoat

Sunscreen

Sunhat 

Children remaining with the school party should be collected from Fodder once again
at 3:00pm.



Option A and B should continue to pay the £10.00 already available on ParentMail. 
Please make payment no later than Friday 27th June 2025. 

As always, if you wish to discuss any financial matters in confidence, please contact 
a member of the school administration team. 

Permissions for the event should be completed under the forms section of 
ParentMail by Friday 6th June 2025. PLEASE DISREGARD ANY PERMISSIONS 
ALREADY COMPLETED AND SUBMIT THE NEW FORM AVAILABLE FROM 
TODAY.

Option A - I am taking my child and will collect the wrist band prior to the day taking 
full responsibility for my child on Friday 11th July.

Option B - I will be dropping my child off at Fodder at 09:30am to join the school 
group and agree to pick them up at 3pm from the same location.

Option C - My child will not be attending the event on the 11th and I will drop them 
at Beckwithshaw School for a Learning Outside the Classroom Day.

Please ensure the right permission option is ticked on ParentMail before submitting 
your form.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact a member of the admin 
team. 

Warmest Regards 

Miss Victoria Kirkman

Executive Headteacher


